
 

 

 
WATER QUALITY ADVISORY NOTICE CANCELLED 

 
This Public Notice applies to the Alexis Creek and Central Alexis 
Creek Water Systems and should be considered by all persons in 
the affected areas of the Alexis Creek and Central Alexis Creek 
Water Systems. 
 
This Public Notice is to advise all users in the affected areas that 
the Water Quality Notice has now been cancelled, effective 
October 28, 2016.  All residents may now resume normal water 
use.   
 

If you should have any questions we urge you to contact the 
Environmental Services Department 

Cariboo Regional District 
1-800-665-1636 or 250-392-3351. 

 


